
“you can never get enough 
books into the hands 
of enough 
children”

Annual Report 2022

February 
We opened registration 
for the Imagination Library 
to Rockford and Belmont 
families

April
The first books 
were delivered!

July 
Early Bird Books 
became a registered 
501(c)3 nonprofit

November 
We doubled our 
board members

January
We began our partnership with 
Rockford Public Schools 

Early Bird Books’ First Year in Review

By December Early Bird Books

- Delivered 6561 Books
- Served 1050 Children
- Reached 715 Households

What’s next in 2023?
- Comstock Park families will have access to 

the Imagination Library in the first quarter 
of 2023, thanks to support provided by 
Comstock Park Public Schools.

- Cedar Springs organizations and Early Bird 
Books are actively seeking funding sources 
to open this program to their community.

- We will continue to reach out to Rockford 
and Belmont area families that have yet to 
hear about this wonderful program.

A big thank you to
Rockford Public Schools 

for their foundational support!

“Our boys 
absolutely love 
when they walk to our 
mailbox and get the surprise of 
each receiving their Imagination Library books! It’s a joy to see them showing 
their baby sister her little book, too, and there is something beautiful about 
knowing that other kiddos in our community are excitedly receiving their 
same books as well!”

-Katie B. 3 children enrolled, Rockford


